

Mothers Without Borders Vermont

T- SHIRT DRESS SEW-A-THON

These African village girls were thrilled to receive a new dress, sewn by loving hands thousands of miles away.

MWB VT has sent more than 3000 dresses to

Africa and Haiti to date. You can help!





News Flash!!!

Mothers Without Borders
Founder Kathy Headlee
Miner will be at our event
this year! Come and learn
first hand about the work
being done by this group
and get the latest updates
on the Family Resource
Center in Zambia.

Saturday February 5, 2011

BRISTOL ~ MIDDLEBURY 9am-5pm

Volunteers needed for a variety of tasks!

Call now for more information or to sign up:
Bristol 453-2376 • Middlebury 382-9325
We are also accepting donations, fabric and plain small t-shirts.